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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT 

Another fabulous week at Glebeland Primary School! It's 
wonderful to see the progress the children are making. I've seen 
Class 2 writing about their food tasting; Class 3 writing about the 
Ancient Egyptians this week and Class 4 learning the 
grammatical differences between formal and informal language. 
Class 1 have been busy practising their counting. Class 4 also 
managed to bring a tear to my eye during their singing practise 
of Once in Royal David's City! The waft of hot chocolate filled 
the school after outdoor learning this week. 

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS 

This week’s awards were presented to: 
 

Citizen of the Week  
Lewis, Ashton, Samuel and Lydia 

Star of the Week – 
Rosie, Alesha, Callie and Jessica R 
 
Well done to all of them! 

WELLBEING TOOLKIT 

 We have been forwarded this link to a Wellbeing Toolkit for parents which some of you may find helpful. 
https://fdslive.oup.com/www.oup.com/oxed/Wellbeing/Primary_Wellbeing_Parent_Toolkit.pdf?region=uk 
 
 
 
 

 Today was the last Outdoor Learning session for classes 2, 3 & 4.  As from next week they will be doing Art 
instead so will no longer need to bring old clothes in.  They WILL however need to bring an old adult shirt or t -
shirt in to protect their clothes, please. 
 

Please note CLASS 1 will continue to do Outdoor Learning but with an Art theme.  They will still require old, 
WARM clothing for Friday mornings. 

 ODL/ART 

   Christmas Lunch 
As you know this will be on Friday 11th December  
and will take place over two sittings. We have 
chosen to have lunch with all the trimmings so  
for children in Classes 3 & 4 this will cost £2.55 
and can be paid for via School Comms. 
 

Menu 
Roast Turkey with chipolata, stuffing and gravy 

Roast Potatoes and seasonal vegetables 
OR 

Quorn Roast, vegetarian sausage and stuffing 
Seasonal vegetables 

**** 
Snow Flecked Chocolate Brownie 

**** 
 

         
                    
     

CHRISTMAS  

Christmas Cards 
The children are welcome to bring each other cards if they 
would like to but these will need to be quarantined.  
Please, therefore, could all cards by in school by Friday 
11th December.  They will then be distributed on Monday 
14th. 

Christmas Production 
As we will not be able to have a Nativity or Carol Service 
this year we will be recording a Glebeland Christmas 
Production which we will upload to the school website.  
To do this we MUST have the consent of every parent in 
the school.  Your child has been issued with a letter today 
for your completion and return by Thursday December 
10th.  If this letter does not make it home to you please 
give Diane a ring in the office and she will be able to email 
you another one. 

Christmas Jumpers 
Christmas Jumper Day is Friday 11th December so the children can wear their jumpers all day on that day, 
however, we thought it would be nice if they wore them for the filming of the Glebeland Christmas Production 
too so, please could them bring them in to school on Thursday 10th as well. 

https://fdslive.oup.com/www.oup.com/oxed/Wellbeing/Primary_Wellbeing_Parent_Toolkit.pdf?region=uk

